
SERVICE UPDATE #07-060811 

SERVICE UPDATE 
FROM 

NEW YORK BUS SALES, LLC 
 

 

BB Air Brake Vehicles 

 

Complaint:  The low air buzzer only operates for a short time!  

 

Cause:  The newest design only allows 15 seconds for the buzzer to operate, the 

previous design was for 30 seconds.  

 

Correction: The MOST IMPORTANT point to this fact is that the buzzer is indeed 

working properly as long as it remains on constantly while the unit is 

running. If for any reason it fails to operate while the unit is running the 

there is indeed a failure that needs to be addressed- 

 

 

 
 

CHITTENANGO – phone the Service Department at 800-962-5768 or 

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 

ROCHESTER – phone the Service Department at 800-463-3232 or 

Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 

ALBANY – phone the Service Department at 866-867-1100 or 

Steve Searles: ssearles@newyorkbussales.com 
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